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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE					
                   City Commission Agenda Memo	#25-0014
	CONFERENCE MEETING

TO: 	Honorable Mayor & Members of the 
		Fort Lauderdale City Commission

[bookmark: _Hlk50980481]FROM:	Susan Grant, Acting City Manager

DATE:	January 22, 2025

TITLE:	Connecting Our Neighborhoods – Draft Sidewalk Master Plan Discussion - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 


During the FY2023 budget process, the City Commission approved funding to complete a citywide Sidewalk Master Plan focused on new sidewalk connections.  The plan does not incorporate repair and maintenance considerations of the existing sidewalk network. The Transportation & Mobility Department selected Benesch as the project consultant. 

Benesch will present their draft sidewalks master plan, discuss next steps, and seek City Commission feedback. 

Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Presentation 
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Acting Department Director:	Milos Majstorovic, MSCE, PE, Transportation and Mobility
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